

Wellsboro Area High School

225 Nichols Street Wellsboro, PA 16901 (570) 724-3547 FAX: (570) 724-3027

Phil Waber, Superintendent

Kimberly VanGorder, Business Manager Patrick Hewitt, High School Principal David Krick, Middle School Principal Wesley Kuratomi, Elementary Principal

November 6, 2009

Dear Mrs. Prough, Mr. Hewitt, and Members of the Board,

Wieds

I would like to thank you for the opportunity to be the Head Coach of the WAHS Volleyball program over the past 6 years. I have learned a great deal about the sport, coaching, and working with adolescents during this time. I have thoroughly enjoyed my tenure and have loved representing this school.

At this time, I must tender my resignation from the position with regret. This decision has not come without a great deal of deliberation and turmoil as I love this sport, the players, and the staff, however I understand the demands that are needed of a head coach and feel that I can no longer fulfill the duties to my standards.

I would like to leave with a recommendation as to whom my replacement should be: Tanya Patterson. As my former, assistant coach, she has shown knowledge of the sport, an understanding in how to work with the players, and a strong philosophy that will continue to encourage the growth of volleyball in Wellsboro. She has grown tremendously as a coach and colleague, and it is to this end that I am comforted in leaving the program in very capable hands.

Thank you again for your support and understanding. I look forward to one day representing the school again in a coaching capacity in the future.

Sincerely,

∄odi L. Wieder Head Coach

Wellsboro Area High School

"The Wellsboro Area School District is an Equal Opportunity Employer and is in compliance with Title VI and Title IX."

Attachment XVII-2A-1